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Greetings to all readers. 

This year has been marked with reflection and change. Some days feel good and others feel strange. We all 
health care professionals living with different prospects of life have always extended helping hands to people 

suffering from any kind of disease. The Coronavirus pandemic has been devastating, globally. We have faced 

millions of the obstacles and challanges in overcoming the pandemic and provide the best of services. Though 
we have lost few lives, the extraordinary efforts provided by health care workers show their commitment and 

dedication towards their profession. 

Since the time corona pandemic is going on, we have been in good shape for providing health care. The 

government policies of the adoption of early and aggressive measures have added to the achievement. There 
were no cases from June-Nov 2021. 

And with news that a new Covid-19 variant, Omicron, has been identified in South Africa, in Nov 2021, 
the World Health Organisation designated Omicron a 'variant of concern'. Stringent guidelines are laid by 

Government of India. Though all workers are fully vaccinated, one has to follow strict guidelines and safety 

protocols. 

I wish this December edition will update the knowledge, skills and approach of the society. We do not need 

magic to change the world; we carry all the power we need inside ourselves already: we have the power to 
imagine better. We will get through this and we will find a way to continue on in a safe and responsible manner. 
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